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From the Principal…Mark Your Calendars
November 9

Reflections Awards Night

6:30pm 

November 14

School Picture Retakes

November 22-24

Thanksgiving Break

November 29
Boundary Change Public Input Meeting

1:00-2:00pm  or  5:30-6:30pm

December 4

PTA Skate Night

FOX NEWS FLASH

Congratulations	to	all	who	
entered	Reflections	this	year!	
The	creativity	and	efforts	of	
each	entry	was	impressive.	All	
participants	are	invited	to	an	
awards	evening	at	Fox	Hollow	
on	Thursday,	November	9th at	
6:30pm.	Entries	may	be	taken	
home	that	evening	after	the	
program.		Those	moving	on	
to	the	district	level	will	leave	
their	entry	at	the	school	until	
district	judging.

This is a wonderful time of year. As we approach the holiday season my thoughts are 
drawn to what I am thankful for. In the school setting I am thankful that at a young 
age my parents and teachers took the time necessary to help me to learn to read. 

I am appreciative that I am able to work for a school district that places heavy 
emphasis on learning to read. I am grateful the teachers of Fox Hollow are 
committed to helping your kids learn to read. I appreciate the many hours that 
parents volunteer in the school, most often helping with reading or learning to read.

Reading is a lifelong gift that once mastered opens the world of possibilities to each 
who can read. During the school day each of our teachers is committed to providing 
a minimum of three hours a day of literacy instruction and practice. This time is 
valuable, but can be enhanced with extra reading outside of school time as parents 
read with their children each evening for 20-30 minutes.

I am thankful for the continual support of parents as we work together to achieve the 
goals of teaching our Fox Hollow students learn to read and grow in every possible 
way.

AT

Enjoy dinner out with the 
family on Wednesday, 

November 15th from 5-8pm 
at Chick-fil-A on 

3470 N Digital Drive. 
PTA receives a portion of 
every meal purchased when 
you mention Fox Hollow.

Thanks to everyone who 
came to our Zupas eat 
out night, we loved seeing 
you there!

This time of year often becomes a time of 
reflection and thankfulness.  As we move 
into the holiday season the PTA board 
would like to express our appreciation for 
all those who help and volunteer in any way 
in the many programs and activities we have 
at Fox Hollow. Many hands make light 
work, and these programs could not run 
without the help of many.  Thank you!

Hayley Dye and the PTA Board
Check out the attached flier for 

info about Skate Night in 
December!

Contest goes to end of 
November. Class that 
turns in the most gets a 
root beer float party!


